
Borough of Highlands 
Public Notice 

 
Please be advised that the Borough of Highlands Planning Board 
Regular   Meeting Scheduled for Thursday, December 8, 2011 has 
been cancelled. 
The public hearing for PB #2011-1 C. Scaturro Irrevocable Trust, 
Block 1 Lots 14-18 and Block 3 Lots 9-11 located on Portland 
Road  will be carried to the February  9, 2012 Planning Board 
Meeting at 7:30 p.m. without any further public notice being 
provided.  All other December 8, 2011 agenda items will be 
carried to the January 12, 2012 meeting date.  The next regular 
scheduled meeting is Thursday, January 12, 2011 at 7:30 p.m. in 
the Municipal Building, 171 Bay Avenue, Highlands, New Jersey.   
 
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Board Secretary 
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